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Owl Reading Scheme 
 

We have relaunched our Owl Reading Scheme this year for the chil-
dren to continue to enjoy reading and work towards their certifi-
cates and incentives. We have developed the scheme to include po-
etry, a range of non-fiction books and some of the 100 best books 
as listed for children. Children will be able to read a variety of differ-
ent genres whilst working   towards their certificate. If your child is 
on REN reading, they will complete a quiz after they have read a 
book to ensure they have understood and comprehended the book. 
Children will also need to complete a book review about a favourite 
book they have read on the scheme.  
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s     reading.  
 
Miss Larcombe 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING  
Friday 28th September - 9.00am-10.30am - Community area 
 
We would love to see lots of parents and family at our coffee morning. Please show off your baking skills 
by bringing a cake or buns. Or donate one already made! 
There are always a delicious selection of goodies on offer. Please join us to meet other parents,  and of 
course raise money for a great charity . 

 
 



Diary Dates 2018/2019  
(Please note, some new dates for your diaries) 

Fri 28th Sep            Macmillan Coffee     
  Morning 
Thus 4th Oct          Coffee Morning  
Fri 5th Oct   Harvest Celebration led by    
   Chestnut class 9am 
Mon 17th Oct                Individual/Family Photos 
Fri 19th Oct    Maple class Assembly 9am 
Mon 22nd Oct to Fri 26th October   HALF TERM  
Fri 2nd Nov   Hedgehog class Assembly 9am 
Fri 9th Nov   Pine class Assembly 9am 
Fri 16th Nov   Alder class Assembly 9am 
Fri 23rd Nov   Badger class Assembly 9am 
Fri 21st Dec          School closes for Christmas      
Mon 7th Jan        School re-opens at 8.45am       
Mon 18th Feb to Fri 22nd Feb      HALF TERM    
Mon 25th Feb        School re-opens at 8.45am   
Thurs 4th April      School closes for Easter         
Fri 5th April           Non-pupil Day  
Mon 8th April to Fri 19th Easter Holiday  
Wed 24th April      School re-opens 8.45am                   
Mon 6th May          Bank Holiday      
Mon 27th May to Friday 31st May  - HALF TERM  
Tues 23rd July      School closes for Summer Holi-
days 

Have a great  Weekend 

Jackie Sparrow  

           Head of School  

Reminders from the School  
Uniform Policy 
The children have started the term 
looking very smart in their new  
uniform. Please make sure that that your child’s 
uniform is named, it is very difficult to locate 
and return clothing if the item is without a 
name. Please name your child’s coat also; we       
already have a small pile of unnamed coats in 
lost property! 
PE kits – please make sure your child’s named 
PE kit has been sent into school.  
Children whose hair is shoulder length or long-
er should tie it back during school time where 
possible. Hairclips and headbands should be 
plain and should not cause           obstruc-
tion to anyone’s learning, or cause  
distraction to any learner. Thank you  


